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Dear Voorhees Community, 

  

  

Due to the uncertainty of the impending weather forecast for tomorrow, Monday, January 3, 

2022, the Voorhees Township School District will be closed for all students and staff.  

  

Additionally, due to the alarming increase of COVID cases amongst our students, staff, food 

services, and transportation personnel, the Voorhees Township Public Schools will transition to 

all remote instruction from Tuesday, January 4, 2022, to Friday, January 7, 2022.  

  

Unfortunately, conditions continue to deteriorate throughout the evening, and our ability to 

safely open our schools is becoming increasingly more compromised. I understand that this is 

not what we hoped for in September. I hope this is temporary, and we will resume in-person 

instruction on Monday, January 10, 2022.  

  

Unless positive or waiting on testing results, all staff will report to their building and instruct 

from their classrooms. Students will follow their regular bell schedule and receive a full day of 

instruction. 

  

Do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s teacher or building principal should you have 

any specific questions regarding remote instruction. I ask for your patience and understanding as 

we navigate these unfortunate conditions.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Michael Redfearn 

Acting Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


